
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Newsletter: 26th November 2018 
 
 

CHILDREN IN NEED 
Thank you for supporting the Children in Need charity non-uniform day.  We raised just over £100 
which has been added to the national total of £50.6 million.  Children in Need funds groups who give 
support to UK children, young people and families who are disadvantaged so we are very pleased 
to support them as a school.   

Mrs Adams, Assistant Head 
 
DID YOU MISS PARENT – TEACHER MEETING? 
We hope to see all families at Parent – Teacher meetings as they are a great way for families to 
understand how to support their own child’s education.  If you couldn’t make it, you’ll still receive 
your child’s report card to help you see how they doing.  If you have any questions or want to know 
more, you can talk to your child’s teacher at their classroom door to make an appointment at another 
time, or contact them on the office@victoriaprimaryschool.org.uk email address.   
 
 
EMERGENCY INFORMATION 
DID YOU KNOW... 

Dialling 112 in the UK is the same as dialling 999?  112 works when you are travelling overseas too. 

If you text the word REGISTER to 999, it will set you up to be able to text 999 in an emergency.  
This is very useful if you are in an emergency situation but don’t want to be heard making a call.   

You can put an emergency contact on your lock screen of your phone by creating a new contact 
(enter the first name as ICE and the second name as their real name).  This is helpful if you might 
need to contact someone quickly without going through your contacts, or if you are in an accident 
so the emergency services know who to contact.   

School needs your up-to-date contact number AND ideally at least two other contacts in case of an 
emergency.  Please let the Office know if your numbers change.  

Miss Murphy (Early Years Teacher & First Aider) 

 
MAKE SPELLING HOMEWORK INTERESTING! 
Looking for ways to make learning spellings more fun?  Have a look at our helpful ideas on the 
school website at www.victoriaprimaryschool.org.uk – Click into INFORMATION then HELPING 
YOUR CHILD.  On the left of the screen you’ll see the SPELLING tab   
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Diary Dates: Autumn 2 2018 
 

 

Date Year Group Time Event 

Tuesday 27th November 
Cadbury 

Class 
9.00 – 

10.30 am 
Open Class morning for families of 

Cadbury Class pupils  

Tuesday 27th & Wednesday 
28th November 

Reception 
Bell 

2.00 – 
6.00pm 

Parent Teacher Meetings  
(Bell Class only) 

Thursday 29th November All lunch 
French Themed Lunch 

Check out the special menu on the 
noticeboard by the School Office 

Tuesday 4th December Year 2 AM 
English Trip to Pantomime  
at Nottingham Playhouse  

Wednesday 5th December Year 3 - 6 
2.30 – 

4.30 pm 
Choir singing at Christmas Lights  
Switch – on at Bridgeway Centre 

Friday 7th December All Lunch 

Christmas Dinner 
Children of any religion and none can 

choose to have a real English Christmas 
Meal at lunch today!   

Friday 7th December R – Y6 pm 
Christingle Experience at  

St George’s Church 

Tuesday 11th December 
Nursery & 
Reception 

9.30am Christmas Show for families 

Friday 14th December All 2.00pm Christmas Fair  

Monday 17th December Year 1 & 2 
10.00am & 

2.00pm  
Christmas Show for families 

Wednesday 19th December All 3.15pm School Closes for Christmas Holiday 

Monday 7th January 2019 All 8.45am Doors open for the start of the new term 

 


